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Subject: Water pumps S-0730 and S-0731 part number change 

 
 

Beginning in July 2025, the water pumps currently identified as S-0730 and S-0731 will be 

updated to SP-0730 and SP-0731 pump kits. 

Reason for the Change: 

1. Standardization of Service Parts: 

This update will retire the legacy part numbers and align these components with our 

standard service part format. 

2. Enhanced Kit Contents: 

Each new pump kit will now include a capacitor, installation instructions, and a 

conversion label. These additions will imporove the compatibility of the kits across 

multiple applications 

 
 

If you have any questions concerning this change, please contact the Technical Support 

Department at tech-support@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 
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